Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net

www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



17th June 2022

Dear Parent / Carer

I am writing to inform you that your son / daughter will be taking part in a Drop Down Day on 7th July 2022, as part of their careers week. As students progress into year 11, they will be thinking about education beyond GCSEs and their future studies. We would therefore like to give year 10s the exciting opportunity to try out their sixth form A level and BTEC choices.

All students will have the opportunity to try 5 subjects. A **google form** has been shared with students, inviting them to choose the subjects they would like to try - the students will need to log in with their school email account. The google form asks them to select 5 subjects they would like to try out so students can experience any subjects they are considering applying to study. They will need to complete this using their school email. Here is a <u>link</u> to our current prospectus so you can support them with making these choices. **We have asked students to complete this by 23rd June 2022.** Students will be able to go in and edit their subject choices at a later date. Initially our priority is knowing if they would like to try out sixth form or college for the day.

For students who choose to try out sixth form lessons with us, they are invited to attend school in business dress or and will be able to use the sixth form facilities at break and lunch time. Please find our uniform code here. If students don't have clothes in line with our code, we invite students to wear their school uniform or to dress as professionally as they can.

If your son/daughter will not be making a sixth form application, they have the option to attend a taster day at New City College instead. The google form we have shared gives them the option of selecting this pathway. If students choose this option, Mrs Mason will be in contact with more information.

If you have any questions regarding Roding Valley Sixth Form or the contents of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact sixthformoffice@rodingvalley.net

Yours faithfully

Miss A Wheaton Assistant Headteacher -Director of Sixth Form Mr R Mammen Deputy Headteacher



















